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Wednesday, July 28, 2021 
 
County Executive Team Visits Coyote Run in  Pickerington and Violet Township 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Executive Team (consisting of Commission Department Heads) 
visited Coyote Run today.  Coyote Run is a working farm and private conservation project located in 
Pickerington and Violet Township. Coyote Run Farm owners David Hague and Tammy Miller are restoring 
nearly 900 acres of land to its natural state.  They invited the Executive Team to hold their monthly business 
meeting at Coyote Run. 

“We have a renovated barn (The Tabernacle) that we use for public gatherings so that is an ideal place to meet. 
We thought the team would consider using the Tabernacle for one of their regular business meetings, after 
which they could walk around the property a bit,” stated David Hague, owner. 

“Coyote Run has dedicated a portion of their property as the 140th State Nature Preserve.  It was a terrific 
opportunity to celebrate that dedication and to hold a business meeting at their location, following up on a 
presentation Mr. Hague gave to the Commission previously,” added Carri Brown, County Administrator.   
 
Please contact Tammy Miller, Coyote Run Farm’s Conservation Manager at 614-557-6883 or 
walkinnature@protonmail.com to arrange to see this exceptional property. 
 
For more information about Fairfield County, please contact Carri Brown, County Administrator, at 
carri.brown@fairfieldcountyohio.gov  at (740) 652-7096. 
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Coyote Run 
Fairfield County, Ohio 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

The Tabernacle @ Coyote Run, Fairfield County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Fairfield County Department Heads - Business Meeting at Coyote Run 
Corey Clark, JFS Director 
Rick Szabrak, Economic and Workforce Development Director 
Tony Vogel, Utilities Director 
Dennis Keller, Facilities Manager 
Jon Kochis, EMA Director 
Aunie Cordle, Deputy County Administrator 
Jeff Porter, HR and Risk Management Director 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
  

David Hague (Coyote Run, owner) and Jon Kochis (EMA Director) review maps of the impressive 
Coyote Run location. 
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